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Town of Hubbardston 
STREET NUMBERING POLICY 

  
The Hubbardston Board of Selectmen transferred responsibility to assign street numbers to the 
Building Department on July 27, 2011. The Hubbardston Building Commissioner shall assign 
street numbers as necessary and notify applicants in writing. 
 
Any applicant aggrieved by the Building Department’s assignment of their street number shall 
have the right to appeal said assignment to the Board of Selectmen within 30 days of their 
written notification. 
 


